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Article 1.04. - Paragraph p - (page 9) 

As a result of proposals not being accepted at the congress is San Marino (4th April 2014), the Technical 

commission of FIPS-m proposes the following text 

Article 1.04. - Paragraph p - (page 9) New text 

The organizer of a Championship offers a "package" to the nations, including all fees described in the 

statement of specifications. 

If a Senior Championship and Youth Championship of the same discipline occur at the same place and on 

the same dates, the senior teams and the junior teams that booked the "package" should be 

accommodated, if possible, in the same hotel. 

If that is not possible, all the senior teams must be together in one hotel and Junior teams together in 

another hotel. 

Nations wishing to take the hotel and catering separately, must notify the organizers of their decision at 

least four months before the championship and do all booking procedures themselves. 

For that kind of booking the organizer reserves the right to review the requested registration fee taking 

into account incompressible elements such as secretarial costs and other costs that will result from this 

situation. 

The organizer may refuse this possibility of booking if specific events in his country on the grounds of 

safety if it could endanger the physical integrity of the competitors and coaches. He must inform the FIPS-

M about these problems.    In these circumstances FIPS-M will inform all it member federation about that 

specific situation. 

 

These modifications have been accepted by the FIPS-M board on 13th November 2014. 

This amendment will apply from 1st January 2015 

 

For FIPS-M BUREAU 

The Secretary General 
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